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Knitting Club 
 

Monday 8th October 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children have been given the opportunity to attend a knitting club with 
Miss Clark after school on a Wednesday, to knit poppies for our World War 
One Centenary display. No knitting experience is necessary! This will be a 
small group with a limit of 6 pupils at a time, so places will be filled on a first 
come, first served basis. If you wish for your child to attend on a Wednesday 
evening until 4:30, please return the form to Mrs Fletcher. Please note the club 
will begin on Wednesday 10th October for those who get the first places. 
Children will be notified tomorrow, as there were a lot of children who wanted 
a place. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs E Fletcher 
 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________  to attend 
knitting club on Wednesday evenings and I will arrange for my child to be 
collected at 4:30pm from school. 
 
Signed _________________________________ 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


